
 

 

 
MUNJOY HILL NEIGHBORHOOD ORGANIZATION 

92 CONGRESS STREET 
PORTLAND, MAINE 04101 

 
 
March 20, 2020 
 
 
Greetings MHNO Members and Friends, 
 
We hope you are all well in heart, mind, body and soul, and that you are practicing social distancing and self-
isolation to the maximum extent possible. 
 
Two quick updates: The Planning Board did hold a public hearing on the Munjoy Hill Historic District, on 
Tuesday, March 10, 2020. Over 50 people testified with over 80% speaking in favor of the Historic District. 
The Planning Board decided to postpone Board deliberation and a vote until the March 17, 2020 meeting. In 
the meantime City Hall was closed down and all public meetings were canceled. No new date to resume 
discussion of the Munjoy Hill Historic District has yet been set. 
 
We previously announced a MHNO neighborhood, informal get-together for Saturday, March 28th. 
Unfortunately due to safety concerns, we will be postponing that event. 
 
Please be safe, wash your hands, follow CDC, State and City recommendations, and be vigilant. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Wayne Valzania 
President, MHNO 
w.valzania@munjoyhill.org 
 
Questions? info@munjoyhill.org 
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